
HARDYSTON TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL UTLITITY AUTHORITY 

149 Wheatsworth Road ▪ Hardyston NJ 07419 ▪ 973-823-7020 

htmua@hardyston.com 

The HTMUA is in the process of attaching blue warning collars (see photo below) on 
all the fire hydrants within our service area.  The fire hydrants are for the sole purpose 
of emergency personnel (fire, police) and authorized HTMUA personnel.  Should you 
observe unlawful use of a fire hydrant in your area, please contact our office at 973-
823-7020.  

Regulation #2.20 Hydrant Use Fees and Penalties The penalty for unauthorized 

use shall be FIVE THOUSAND DOLLARS  ($5,000.00) per violation.  This 

penalty shall be in addition to costs for volume used and any penalties imposed 

by law for unauthorized use of water. 
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